



# Burton and District Clubs Snooker League

[www.bdcsnooker.org](http://www.bdcsnooker.org)



## Minutes of the meeting 21 August 2017, held at Belmont Club

<b>Present</b>	Tom Egginton (Chair), Carl Poulton (secretary), Ian Shrive, Tom Egginton, Paul Slater, Peter Maguire, Simon Deakin, Kate Stirling, Mark Stirling
<b>Apologies</b>	Owen Jones, Tony Coleman, Mike Buckland, Linda Harrison
<b>Previous minutes</b>	Minutes from 26/06/2017 confirmed as a true record. Prop: PS, Sec: IS
<b>Matters arising</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- None raised.</li></ul>
<b>Treasurer's Report</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- 2016-17 Accounts discussed</li><li>- League has ac. Balance of £2699.88</li></ul>
<b>AGM review</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- AGM minutes were reviewed and the draft was agreed in readiness for next year.</li></ul>
<b>2017-18 season</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- Mark V and Kate S agreed to run the presentation evening sub-committee.</li><li>- Tom Egginton and Ian Shrive agreed to run the trophies sub-committee.</li><li>- Referees – some limit on the numbers this year to referee the cup semis and finals.</li><li>- Is there a rule change to specify that players have to play their competition matches at their home club? No but something we may wish to consider.</li></ul>
<b>Next dates</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- Next committee meeting: 25 September 2017, 7.30pm Belmont</li></ul>
<b>AOB</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>- The committee noted the sad loss of Mick Hickinbottom. Mick put a huge amount of service into the league over many years and he will be sadly missed by the league and his family.</li><li>- Discussed cash for competitions and needs to be discussed further at another committee.</li></ul>

## Actions
